
 

 

ROCK ISLAND COUNTY MEDICAL  RESERVE CORPS   
 
 
 
 

Dear Prospective MRC Member: 

 
On behalf of Rock Island County Medical Reserve Corps, I would like to personally thank 

you for responding to Rock Island County Health Department's invitation to become 

involved with the MRC. 

 
MRC units are locally based, medical, public health and other volunteers who can assist 

their communities during emergencies. These units can be utilized in events such as an 

influenza pandemic, an act of terrorism or any other large scale health related disaster. 

The success of this program is paramount for the safety and protection of our citizens 

and relies heavily on volunteers such as yourself. 

 
Completing the enclosed application is the first step in the screening and orientation 

process.  Part of the application process involves performing a background check 

including, but not limited to, the areas of criminal records, registration as a sex offender, 

and validation of licensure (if applicable). Once we receive and review your application, 

we will contact you.  We plan to offer flexible training dates soon. 

 
You, as a volunteer with the Rock Island County MRC, are a vital link regarding our 

citizens, their safety and well being in the event of a disaster.  Your willingness to step 

up is greatly appreciated. 

 
Kindest regards, 

 
 
 
 

Nita Ludwig 

Director 

Rock Island County Medical Reserve Corps 

nludwig@co.rock-island.il.us 
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